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State Health Plan Website HBR Resources 
Have a question regarding the State Health Plan? It’s tempting to fire off an email 
or just pick up the phone. However, the Plan’s website has a dedicated section 
just for YOU and you may be able to find what you need at your fingertips! 

The Plan dedicates a lot of resources to creating a comprehensive online 
resource just for HBRs. The HBR section of the Plan’s website includes 
information on enrollment, exceptions, payroll and billing, employees on disability, 
RIFs and more. 

In addition, HBR University, your online learning resource center, is dedicated 
entirely to your needs and is your one stop shop on what you need to assist with 
your State Health Plan duties. 

HBRs who need to access information should utilize the following steps: 

• Check the website and HBR University first! 
• If you need more help, call the HBR support line at 800-422-5249. 
• If you need additional help, email hbrinquiries@nctreasurer.com for 

assistance. 

Thank you for your cooperation! 
  

 

 

https://www.shpnc.org/health-benefit-representatives
https://shpnc.skyprepapp.com/account/signin
https://www.shpnc.org/health-benefit-representatives
mailto:hbrinquiries@nctreasurer.com


Reminder: HBR Responsibilities for Initial Enrollments and 
Qualifying Life Events 
The State Health Plan would again like to remind HBRs about their statutory 
responsibilities related to approving new hire and qualifying life event (QLE) 
enrollments. These transactions should not be approved without proper 
dependent verification and/or QLE documentation.  

Please remember that, while the Plan audits a large percentage of these actions 
on a monthly basis, HBRs cannot rely on the Plan’s audits to find transactions 
without the proper documentation.  

The Plan will not approve an enrollment exception just because an Employing 
Unit has not collected proper documentation. Instead, it may be necessary for 
HBRs to complete additional training if the enrollment process is not managed 
properly. 

Training regarding QLEs and how to manage them is located in HBR University.  
  

 

For Employees Planning Retirement: 'Understanding Your 
Medical Plan Options When You Become Medicare-Eligible' 
Webinars! 
HBRs are encouraged to share the following information with their employees 
thinking of retirement: The State Health Plan is again offering online webinars 
with important information on “Understanding Your Medical Plan Options When 
You Become Medicare-Eligible.” 

These popular, free webinars are designed for active employees who will soon be 
65, are already 65 or older, and retirees getting ready to turn 65. Each webinar 
lasts approximately 2 hours and will explain important information regarding 
Medicare, retirement health benefit options and offer the opportunity to ask 
questions. These webinars are also a great resource for HBRs, so feel free to 
attend one as well so you can assist employees as needed. 

Webinars are scheduled through July. Interested employees and HBRs are 
encouraged to register soon, as these webinars are expected to fill quickly! 

• April 5, 2022 – 2 to 4 p.m. 
• April 28, 2022 – 10 a.m. to noon 
• May 11, 2022 – 7 to 9 p.m. 
• May 24, 2022 – 2 to 4 p.m. 
• June 9, 2022 – 10 a.m. to noon 

https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/6553129304646619148
https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/7843416095447148301
https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/2756494763216329227
https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/7741904783924789003
https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/2270440254995177484


• June 21, 2022 – 2 to 4 p.m. 
• July 12, 2022 – 10 a.m. to noon 
• July 21, 2022 – 2 to 4 p.m. 

  

 

HBR Monthly Webinars Scheduled through December: Have 
You Registered? 
The State Health Plan continues to utilize monthly HBR webinars as monthly 
training opportunities. The monthly webinars serve as the main source of updates 
and guided training. Given this emphasis, HBR attendance at each monthly 
webinar is required. 

All webinars begin at 10 a.m. To register for the monthly webinars, see below or 
visit the Plan’s website. 

• April 20, 2022, 10-11 a.m. 
• May 18, 2022, 10-11 a.m. 
• June 15, 2022, 10-11 a.m. 
• July 20, 2022, 10-11 a.m. 
• August 17, 2022, 10-11 a.m. 
• September 21, 2022, 10-11 a.m. 
• October 19, 2022, 10-11 a.m. 
• November 16, 2022, 10-11 a.m. 
• December 14, 2022, 10-11 a.m. 

  

 

Reminder: Tele-Health Visits Remain Covered  
As a reminder, many providers offer tele-health or virtual visits. These types of 
visits are covered under your State Health Plan benefits. 

The applicable copay for an office visit will apply. 
  

 

https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/3518665228474398476
https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/8823132632842525197
https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/4788835354532409357
https://www.shpnc.org/hbrs/training-and-development
https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/9100878064983676431
https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/8723632326958851600
https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/981727963718302736
https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/1410401159109102352
https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/2577097345388730637
https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/2659469458006837008
https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/9090631716124465677
https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/4338047680644098830
https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/5484425991735492364
https://www.shpnc.org/coronavirus-updates


 

 

 

 

  

 

 

    

 

 

https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/9100878064983676431
https://www.eatingwell.com/recipe/255167/chicken-mushroom-shepherds-pie/
https://www.cancer.org/cancer/colon-rectal-cancer.html
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/click.icptrack.com/icp/relay.php?r=31530079&msgid=378399&act=KYXJ&c=1308304&destination=https*3A*2F*2Ffacebook.com*2FSHPNC*2F&cf=19875&v=92a0ae3d3ecab8ca225402b2056e020c886329055dd6ad4b57ef86badc59c489__;JSUlJSU!!HYmSToo!M99vyvRtjSAixr4TGzunlqBRvP5NUYE1BFcIZmG6tfPrcIiX6fc-gK4EWIDjb7CWll_b17w$


 

 

  

 

Eligibility and Enrollment Questions: 855-859-0966 

Prescription Questions: 888-321-3124 

For questions on this newsletter, e-mail: ppo.inquiries@nctreasurer.com 
  

 

 

 

  

  

 

https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/click.icptrack.com/icp/relay.php?r=31530079&msgid=378399&act=KYXJ&c=1308304&destination=http*3A*2F*2Fppo.inquiries*40nctreasurer.com&cf=19875&v=1852a07c16282a606767c415fbc3427be9e2eb3670285141ca260180ad0434cd__;JSUlJQ!!HYmSToo!M99vyvRtjSAixr4TGzunlqBRvP5NUYE1BFcIZmG6tfPrcIiX6fc-gK4EWIDjb7CWN9Zv1EE$
https://www.shpnc.org/blog/2021/10/29/sign-receive-text-messages-state-health-plan?utm_source=iContact&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=state-health-plan&utm_content=March+2022+HBR+Update

	State Health Plan Website HBR Resources
	Reminder: HBR Responsibilities for Initial Enrollments and Qualifying Life Events
	For Employees Planning Retirement: 'Understanding Your Medical Plan Options When You Become Medicare-Eligible' Webinars!
	HBR Monthly Webinars Scheduled through December: Have You Registered?
	Reminder: Tele-Health Visits Remain Covered 

